      AAUW New Mexico Online Branch – August 2, 2020
The AAUW New Mexico Online Branch met via Zoom on August 2, 2020 at 2:00 PM. Members participating were Mary Sandford, Cheri Burch, Claudia Poglitsch, Helena Whyte, Karyl Lyne, Natalie Markin, Carol Ann Council and Nina Thayer.

President, Cheri Burch, called the meeting to order. She reported that she had attended the April LTM (via Zoom), had listened to the “New Mexico and the Vote” pod cast on PBS and had listened to the AAUW five star program broadcast.

We now have eleven members with the addition of Kurt Whyte. We will check with Carol Woodworth to see if she has paid national and NM dues. Sonya Berg asked to join the Online Branch!
Carol Ann Council presented a membership form that she created to be posted on our web site and made available to national members. She will work with Claudia on this. It was suggested that an article be included in the Roadrunner and that the newsletter be sent to all our state’s national members. Helena also reminded us that there is a virtual branch FB page.

Everyone was encouraged to listen to the PBS “New Mexico and the Vote” podcasts and to view the PBS documentary The Vote. 

AAUW national is providing webinars intended to appeal to younger women. 

We discussed AAUW’s 5 Star program. There has been a problem navigating the web site to sign up. Some of the stars are quite achievable and others may be more challenging for a virtual branch. It is not necessary to earn all 5 stars and we will think some more about our participation in the program.
We also discussed a possible mission based program – education, workplace, economic equity, leadership or education. We decided that our next program will feature educators currently teaching under the stress of the Covid-19 pandemic. Karyl Lyne will arrange it.

Our next meeting is tentatively set for Sunday, October 18th at 2:00 PM.

After the meeting was adjourned, AAUW-NM’s Public Policy Chair, Sonya Berg, gave a very informative presentation on the suffrage movement, specifically in New Mexico.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Sandford, Secretary
